Announcement on rescheduling of conduct of NET-3

Keeping in view the recent announcement made by the Federal Education Minister during the press conference held on April 27,
2021, the conduct of NUST Entry Test (NET-3) for the admissions of Fall 2021 has been postponed till further instructions from
NCOC/HEC. However, online registration will continue to remain open till June 10, 2021.

A new schedule will be announced later, tentatively after June 15, 2021. Candidates will be informed through email, SMS, NUST
web portal and official social media platforms.



